Homework in Summer Class
Home Learning
On a Friday, your child will need to collect their spellings to learn for the following Friday’s spelling test. In addition to spellings, every Wednesday your child will be set a piece of homework which has to be returned to school by the following Monday. The children will occasionally be set a home/school project. For these projects the children are given the freedom to choose how they make/present their final piece. It is the expectation of the curriculum that all children know their times table facts up to 12x12 by the end of year 4 and therefore this will need to be a big focus both at home and in school.
Reading

As part of the increased independence the children are responsible for changing their own reading books either during daily reading sessions or before the register in the morning. Each child will be a member of a guided reading group. During the reading session we will discuss a particular aspect of reading. We run guided reading on a 2 weekly rotation so we can work with children in smaller groups that are therefore more targeted to their learning needs.  So your child will do guided reading every other week.
